
Nursing Advisory Committee Meeting 

April 8, 2022 7:30 am  

 

Attending: Terrye Moore Harper-Touro University, Nicole Barnett-Kaiser Richmond, Carol 

Hildebrand-College of Marin Community Education, Lori Michelangelo, Julie Mark, Alicia 

Bright, Noreen Kimelman, Elena Todorova, Jo Ruddle, Kim Jupe, Kathy Kunis and Pamela 

Hemphill. 

Dr. Bright explained that this is a chance for conversation between our sites and the college. One 

thought was “how can we help each other?”.  

Dr. Bright explained the last committee meeting was in 2019, before her time here.  

Introductions around the ZOOM screen. 

Explanation of our committee. This is supposed to happen two times a year. Touro reports hosting 

an unsuccessful meeting. The meetings are a requirement of the BRN.  

Dr. Bright had a slide presentation and then the conversation started. 

Terrye from Touro University explained changes at Touro. They will have a new director as of 

June 13, 2022.Terrye will continue to be the Assistant Dean of Nursing. All schools are on the new 

campus in Vallejo. MSN, PA, NPH, Ed grad students. Touro is offering a program for students to 

transition to practice. 13 Fall units. Scholarships are available for 5-week course to degree 

program. Non-transfer credit for 5-week class. Monday evenings 4:30-7:30pm. Three hour virtual 

class for a total of 15 hour course. Also have a Capstone projects. 18 months from AND to MSN. 

Pipeline from AND to MSN to FNP.  

Dr. Nicole Barnett from Kaiser Richmond is new to her role as CNO/CEO of Kaiser Richmond. 

Kaiser Richmond is a small; 8 bed ICU, OR, and an ED. She welcomes students but clinical cohorts 

should be no more than 8 students. Richmond would be good for Ped cohort; Outpatient clinics, 

Injection clinics, family medicine clinics. Also good for Med/Surg Fundamentals, ICU. Also new 

grad program within Kaisers. Over 100 spots on 21 campuses. There may be a summer residency 

cohort (4) in the ED. Two-four spots in the OR this summer. Watch for emails.  

Dr. Barnett is also working with Alicia on CNA program to start in the Fall 2022. 

Labor Market. Discussion on nurse residencies. Not many out in the world yet seems to be on the 

uptake. 

Ideas on how to make these meetings better attended: Food via Grub hub. People may be ready for 

in person outside meetings. 

Dr. Bright adjourned meeting after thanking everyone for coming. 

 


